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Mr Dominic Crinnion 
Director – Infrastructure Management DPE 
Department of Planning and Environment 
4 Parramatta Square 
Parramatta   NSW   2150 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Crinnion, 
 
Re: SSI 9364 - M12 Motorway - CoA E7 (b) – receipt confirming payment to 

Biodiversity Conservation Fund 
 
In accordance with the M12 Motorway (SSI-9364) condition of approval (CoA) E7(b) 
TfNSW are required to provide receipts to the Planning Secretary confirming Biodiversity 
Conservation Fund payments for the project.  TfNSW made a payment to the Biodiversity 
Conservation Fund on 22 December 2022 for PCT 724 ecosystem credits and Pultenaea 
parviflora species credits. 
 
The Biodiversity Conservation Trust sent TfNSW a receipt confirming the payment on 12 
January 2023 and this receipt is attached for your information. 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact Suzette Graham, Environment and 
Sustainability Manager.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Deanne Forrest 
M12 Project Director 
 
Date: 14/02/2023






